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LONDON’S GLOBAL UNIVERSITY
RESPONSE by UCL to CL01/07: QAA CONSULTATION ON HANDLING CAUSES FOR CONCERN IN ENGLISH HIGHER AND FURTHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS. 

(1) UCL welcomes the opportunity to comment on the above. However, we have a serious reservation about the proposals and this is detailed below:
(2) UCL wishes to express concern at the proposed use of NSS data (paragraph 5) as evidence appropriate for triggering a consideration of a possible Cause for Concern. We have received assurance from the response to further enquiries already made on this matter by the QAFRG and UUK that NSS scores would not be used in isolation as a routine trigger but would form part of a wider identification of a Cause for Concern where other evidence was also present. 

(3) UCL welcomes this assurance but would wish this to be made absolutely clear in the revised procedure. We would also like further detail about how NSS/TQI data might be used as part of a portfolio of evidence to define a Cause for Concern. 









1
2

